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Mr. President,
Pakistan warmly welcomes the delegation of Cambodia for presentation of its national report. 
We note with appreciation the significant efforts of Cambodia to eliminate discrimination against women and to promote gender equality and equity through development and implementation various laws, policies, action plans and programmes.
My delegation recommends the Government of Cambodia to:
1. Continue its efforts to ensure provision of equitable education services to all children through both formal and informal education systems
2. Take steps to promote access to free education and health-care services, especially in rural areas 
3. Continue to implement gender equality policy to ensure gender mainstreaming in all sectors and programs
4. Continue to take measures ensuring poverty eradication and access to health and education services 
We wish Cambodia a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President.
